
March 11, 2019

We had a successful Open House!  We were able to meet with several families who either 
registered or are strongly considering our wonderful school.

With that in mind, Open Registration is on-going.  As we continue enrollment for 2019-2020, 
your child is not registered until we receive your registration packet.  Again, our 
scholarship and referral programs are in effect.  Remind your friends and family to mention 
your name to receive the $100 discount.

Our Spring Book Fair runs all week.  If you are in need of PIP hours and you are able to 
volunteer some time, please call the office.

The end of the 3rd quarter was last Friday.  Report cards will go home on Friday, March 15th.  
If you have any questions or concerns about you child’s grades, please contact us.  We are 
here to help.

The children participate in Stations of the Cross each Friday during Lent, that we are in 
school.  You are welcome to join us at 2:15pm at OLS Church.

Our March All School Mass is March 17th at 9:30am at OLS.  Please return the form below.

=======================================================================

ALL SCHOOL MASS
(please check one)

Family Name:  __________________________________________

My child/children ________________________________________ 

WILL _____ or WILL NOT _____ attend the All School Mass on Sunday, March 17th 
at 9:30am at OLS.


